1st and 2nd Year Assemblies/Talks by Olivia Solarz
On Tuesday, 11th of February, the 1st and 2nd years had an assembly, along with a talk from Transition years about Internet Safety and how to be safe on social media and online. 
The TY students have been working on Internet Safety presentations and posters during E-Portfolio & Digital Literacy classes. All their work was presented in slides, which were shown to the younger years while the TY’s were speaking.  A group of Transition Year students spent their time talking to the younger years about the dangers of the online world, how to keep safe, what to look out for and how to mind their privacy online.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Some TY students created Kahoot games for the 1st and 2nd years to play during their Digital Literacy classes. The TY’s were great role models of how to be good online citizens. Overall, the 1st and 2nd years took a lot out of the talks and enjoyed it at the same time!
